
Office of Highway Safety and Justice Programs
Grant Solicitation Workshop for Projects beginning in CY 2025

WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

WHAT TOPICS WILL BE COVERED? 
WHEN: 

   Tuesday, February 4, 2025 

-or-

Thursday, February 6, 2025

Registration: 8:30-9:00am 

Workshop: 9:00am-1:00pm  

Lunch (on your own)
*Refreshments will be provided

WHERE:
Seawell’s 

1125 Rosewood Drive

Columbia, SC 29201 

Please contact  OHSJPAdmin@scdps.gov or 
(803)896-9950 with any questions.

Generally, state agencies; political subdivisions (city/county 
governments); private, non-profit organizations listed as 
501(c)3; and state, local, and federally recognized 
Indian tribal governments are eligible. Any exceptions 
will be listed in Funding Guidelines/Solicitation 
documents. 

The South Carolina Department of Public Safety’s 

(SCDPS) Office of Highway Safety and Justice

Programs (OHSJP) is pleased to announce two
combined workshops for Criminal Justice, Juvenile

Justice, Highway Safety, Body Worn Camera and In-
Car Video Camera grant programs for projects which will 
begin in Calendar Year (CY) 2025.

Attendance at only one workshop is necessary. 

Attendees will receive information regarding 

the application process, SCDPS' new grants 
management system, due dates (where known),

funding priorities, allowable costs, and tips for

successful grant writing. 

Visit the OHSJP website at www.scdps.sc.gov/ohsjp 

for links to program pages, which will contain 

Funding Guidelines/Solicitation documents and other 

resources as opportunities are released. Refer to

each program page for information on how to apply.  

Attending this workshop is strongly encouraged for applicants interested in Criminal Justice, 
Juvenile Justice, Body-Worn Camera, In-Car Video Camera, and/or Highway Safety Grants.

HOW DO I APPLY?

REGISTER ONLINE:
Please register for only one workshop using 
the QR code below that corresponds with 

the date you would like to attend.

Space is limited. Registrations will be 
accepted on a first come, first served basis. 

mailto:JessicaLeneave@scdps.gov



